22-0828

Sonja Birr

From: Jeremy Walvoord

Sent: Monday, September 12, 2022 1:47 PM
To: Sonja Birr

Subject: October agenda

Good Day Sonja
Could you get this on October agenda. If you need to edit my email please do so.

I would like to reallocate the East Shed insulation project funds for the purchase of a mezzanine system for the
DPW mechanics shop and some additional storage racking for outlaying sheds on the DPW property.

The money is already budget for it will just need reallocation.

The East Shed project will take much more funding than previously thought do to the building being used for
vehicle storage it will fall under different code requirements once we add heat to the space.

With adding the mezzanine system in the DPW mechanics shop this will free up much needed floor space in
the DPW North and East sheds that is currently used to store inventory for the mechanics. The DPW
mechanics will set up all the none essential winter equipment that will be place in these outlaying buildings
over the winter months with block heaters to be used on a as needed bases rather than heat the whole
building.

Thanks

Jeremy Walvoord
Building and Grounds
Fleet, & Lilt bridges
Division Manager

City ol Manitowoc
920-371-0403 Cell
0920-686-6513 Ollice
020-686-6525 Fax
jwalvoord @manitowoc.org
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